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Environment 
Aras Contae an Chldir, New Road, Ennis, Co. Clare 

-18'h July, 2008. 

dment to a Waste 
ity at Central Waste 

Dear Ms. Oglesby, 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 17'h July 2008 addressed to Mr. 
Michael McNamara. The letter states that a Technical Amendment of Waste 
L-i-NoTWO-l'OFOl- liaTb%enmacie, concerning the area of tne working face 
of the landfill. 

__ .---- --.-_-- 

However, the wording of the amendment refers to a total maximum area of 625 
cubic metres, whereas what I assume to have been intended was 625 square 
meters. 

I would appreciate if you could arrange to have this typographical error corrected 
and the amendment reissued. 

Yours sincerely, 

Betty d Devanny. 
NSenior 

Services Directorate. 
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